
 

 1011 Lemington Road, Ravensworth, NSW 2330 
 

HV Operations Pty Limited    ABN 76 606 478 399 

 

30 March 2021 
 
Matthew Sprott 
Director, Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries) 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (DPIE) 
Via: James.Epstein@planning.nsw.gov.au; compliance@planning.nsw.gov.au; Major Projects 
portal 
 
Dear Mathew, 
 
Hunter Valley Operations Blast Management Plan – Request for Extension for Request 
for Additional Information 
 
I refer to the HVO Blast Management Plan – Request for Additional Information provided to 
HVO 11 March 2021.   
 
HVO request an extension for providing this information to 30 April 2021.  This extension is 
requested due to limited resources resulting from preparation of the HVO Annual Review, and 
response to the high rainfall received in March 2021.   
 
Please contact me on 0428 494 452 if you would like to discuss this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Andrew Speechly 
 
Manager Environment & Community 


